FEBURARY MEETING

The Feburary meeting will be held on Thursday, Feburary 14 th, at 7:30 PM at the First Federal Savings and Loan on the Beallwood Connector at Whitesville Road. Discussion will be held on programs for future meetings and activities and on organizing committies.

HAPPENINGS

Since I have been out of town for the past three weeks, it seems that not much has happened, so I am told. Van Dusen Airport Services has a new manager, Paul Been, from Puffalo, N.Y. Van Dusen has recently switched to Phillips fuels and has two new jet fuel trucks. They now accept Phillips credit cards along with Esso, Boron, Sohio, Visa, and MasterCard. Don Breeden is still working on his Private ticket, hope he gets thru soon so he can join us on some of our spring flying activities.

CALENDARS AND NAMEPLATES

Following the January meeting we ordered 50 calendars with our imprint on the bottom, and they have arrived, priced at \$4.00 each. We still have nameplates avaiable for \$3.50. See Earnie Shelton for calendars of Charles or Barbara for calendars or nameplates.

MEMBERSHIP

Thanks to all for the super response we had on our 1985 membership. We will be getting our chapter membership cards out soon and a new membership list too.

LAKELAND FLY-IN

Sun-N-Fun '85 is March 17-23 and should be bigger and better than ever so start making your plans soon.

NEW MEMBER

Our Secretary-Treasurer, Barbara Green, reports that our newest member is her new daughter, Heather Leigh Amanda, who arrived January 30, a bit early. Both are doing fine and hopefully Barbara will be able to make the meeting.

Charles